

February 18, 2004

Nicole Gordon Executive Director New York City Campaign Finance Board 40 Rector Street, 7th Floor New York, NY 10006

Dear Ms. Gordon:

In light of the uncertainties surrounding the transfer provisions of the new legislation, including the unanimity among good government advocates that the provision is ill-advised and should be removed from the bill, and, given the inability of anyone to interpret legislation that has yet to be enacted, I respectfully request that the letter dated January 28, 2004, wherein I asked for an advisory opinion to be considered, be withdrawn.

Sincerely

Thank your for your attention to this matter.

MONTHONY D. WEINER Member of Congress